CITY OF HAVERHILL

ASSESSORS OFFICE — ROOM 115
Phone: 978-374-2316 Fax: 978-374-2319
Assessors@cityofhaverhill.com

MINUTES

March 24, 2020

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors was cancelled due to City Hall closure during the threat of the Coronavirus
pandemic.

The next Board of Assessors meeting will be scheduled when it is deemed safe for the public to meet in a group.
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Christine M. Webbh, MAA
Tax Assessor
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